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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Notification of Discharge of Untreated Water 
HC-2018-30 
Hendersonville, NC – May 21, 2018 
 
 
On Wednesday, May 16, 2018, Cane Creek Water and Sewer District had a spill of 
approximately 4,400 gallons of untreated wastewater.  The spill occurred at manhole 
station 13+26.29 near the Rockwell Lift Station of Rockwell Drive in Fletcher, North 
Carolina. 
 
The spill reached an unknown tributary behind Rockwell Lift Station that flows into Cane 
Creek at I-26 and then flows into the French Broad River. 
 
The Division of Water Resources received notification of the event on May 16, 2018 and 
the matter is under review.  For more information, contact Henderson County Cane Creek 
Sewer District at (828) 694-6608.  
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